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TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAV CONCERN 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the change in the listed address of The FMC 
BioPolymer manufacturing site that is producing Sodium Alginate (Protanal LFR 5/60). 

The address is being changed by us for administrative purposes only and there is no 
change to the physical location of the manufacturing operation. 

The new address will be 

FMC BioPolymer 
Steinhaugvegen 1, 
5545 Vormedal, 
Norway 

Whereas, previously it was 

FMC BioPolymer 
Vormedalsveien 301-309, 
5545 Vormedal, 
Norway 

Sincerly 

Surveyorr"ØcllM 
Karmøy 


